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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

24th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was wonderful to see so many of you at our school fayre last Friday, and a 

special moment to watch Mr Hampton running the raffle. This also gave him 

the opportunity to say goodbye to many of the children and families who 

have been such an important part of his time here at Haytor View Primary 

School. 

 

As you know, after 21 years at this school. Mr Hampton will be stepping down 

as our Headteacher at the end of this school year. In the meantime, Miss 

Butler has been working hard in her role as Acting Headteacher to ensure 

everything continues to run smoothly. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to let you know that the process of 

recruiting a substantive Headteacher is now underway. The position has been 

advertised, and governors are looking forward to welcoming prospective 

candidates for visits in early September, with interviews planned towards the 

end of that month. 

 

If you have any questions about this process, or anything else, please don’t 

hesitate to speak to a member of staff or one of the governors — we are 

always happy to help. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support of the school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Robert Doets 

Chair of Governors 

Haytor View Primary School & Nursery 
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